
 

Fees 

We would like to request that if you wish 

to pay your child’s fees on a weekly basis 

please ensure this is done on the first 

day your child attends that week, 

however if you choose to pay monthly 

please ensure that fees are paid at the 

beginning of the month. 
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Suncream 

Could all parents please 

supply a bottle of 

suncream (SPF40+) as the 

weather is getting 

warmer. Sunhats will be 

provided by the nursery. 

 
Public Holidays  

The nursery will be closed 

Monday 29th May 

There will be no charge for 

this day. 

 

Graduation 

The pre-school graduation 

ceremony will be held on 

Tuesday 13th June at 

1.45pm. All parents of pre-

school children are welcome 

to attend. The ceremony will 

last for approximately 45 

minutes. 

 

Parents Evenings 

Parent’s evening will be on 

Tuesday 6th June. Time 

sheets are on the parents’ 

notice board for 

parents/carers to book an 

appointment. Please speak 

to a member of staff if you 

are unable to attend that 

day 

 

Funding 

Could all parents please be 

aware that there will be 

reduced government funded 

sessions on the week 

commencing 29th May. Fees 

for this week will be 

adjusted to accommodate 

this.  

 

Policy 

Please find attached a copy of our Transitions Policy. 

We would welcome any comments or suggestions you may 

have regarding this policy. Parental engagement is an 

important aspect of nursery life as it allows us to meet 

your expectations and provide the best possible care for 

your child.  Please feel free to speak to a member of 

staff or complete a comments sheet, located at the 

shoe rack, if you have any comments or suggestions. 

 

Healthy Recipe 

Please find attached a 

copy of a healthy 

recipe for you and your 

child to make and 

enjoy. 

 

Funding 

The government funding for the 

3-5 years olds finishes on 

Wednesday 28th June for the 

summer. Funding will recommence 

on Thursday 17th August. 

 


